KINGDOM OF CAMBODIA
NATION RELIGION KING

WATER SUPPLY AUTHORITY

PRESS RELEASE

on the Extension of Releasing the Fourth Quarter Report for FY2019 of
Phnom Penh Water Supply Authorithy

Phnom Penh Water Supply Authority (“PPWSA”™) would like to announce that the Fourth
Quarter Report for FY2019 shall be released to the Securities and Exchange Commission of
Cambodia ("SECC") not later than February 14", 2020 will be extended to February 24, 2020. This
extension is due to the delay of releasing the Management Accounts to BDO (Cambodia) Limited,
who is the independent auditor of PPWSA. The delay of releasing the Managment Accounts was
caused by:

(1) The change of new water tariff structure at year end leads to the preparation of reports and
other related documents are slightly delayed.

(2)  The record of accrual revenues in connection with the estimated water bills at year end.
In this regard, the condensed interim financial information for the twelve-month period ended
December 31, 2019 reviewed by the independent auditor is also delayed. Since the absence of such

this important financial information from the Fourth Quarter Report for FY2019; hence, the release of
the PPWSA's Fourth Quarter Report for FY 2019 will be extended, acccordingly.

We apologise for any inconvenience causedw ¥

Phnom Penh, February 18", 2020
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